
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, April 25, 1967

FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE: A k% carrying charge will be added to all student
accounts unpaid at the end of the business day on 
April 27».

FROM THE LIBRARY: There have been some cases of pages being torn out of
library magazines recently. PLEASE don’t do this. 
If you want a copy, make a note of the issue and 
buy it at a newsstand. Don’t penalize everyone 
else. If you’ve been guilty, would you please 
make restitution?

LADIES NOTICE; At WEDNESDAY’S LOUNGE MEETING (Perks Hall) the special
speaker will be Miss Maxine Williams and her 
subject: "The BIG Decision”. Don’t miss this 
devotional hour from 9*30 to 10:30 p.m.

ATTENTION: Pictures of the Christmas pageant are posted on the bulletin
board in the music section of the S.U.B. If 
you would like duplicate copies of the pictures 
follow the instructions given there.


